
	 Welcome	Back!!	 	

Because	our	world	has	changed	due	to	covid-19,	our	dance	studio	must	go	
through	some	changes.		Our	schedule	must	change	because	we	need	time	
between	classes	to	clean	and	sterilize.			We	are	asking	that	anyone	entering	our	
premises	wear	a	mask.		We	ask	that	social	distancing	be	observed.		Parents	please	
wait	in	your	car	until	you	are	signaled	class	is	over.		No	congregating	and	
socializing	before	or	after	class.		We	will	be	taking	temperatures	and	ask	those	
who	have	a	temperature	over	100.4	to	not	enter	our	premises.		For	those	who	do	
not	feel	comfortable	attending	a	class	yet,	we	will	offer	Zoom	online	classes	until	
such	time	one	wishes	to	attend	live	class.		And	finally,	we	ask	that	you	sign	and	
date	the	release	below.	

RELEASE	FORM	

I	release	Starlet	Dance	Studio,	teachers	and	any	personnel	connected	to	Starlet	
Dance	Studio	of	any	liability	due	to	illness	(including	covid-19)	or	injury.	

	

Signature____________________________________	Date___________________	

	

Name	of	dancer(s)_________________________________________________	

	

Email____________________________________________________________	

	

Phone_________________________________	

	


